THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS



Department of Agricultural Resources

251 Causeway Street, Suite 500, Boston, MA 02114 617-626-1700 fax: 617-626-1850 www.mass.gov/agr



CHARLES D. BAKER Governor KARYN E. POLITO Lt. Governor KATHLEEN A. THEOHARIDES Secretary

JOHN LEBEAUX Commissioner

October 13, 2021

Anthony Lulek Little Beehive Farm 35 Dalton Road Holliston, MA 01746

Re: Natick Farmers Market 2022

Dear Anthony Lulek:

Please be advised that your application for certification of the Natick Farmers Market, on Saturdays from January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022, and from 9:00am to 1:00pm,, as an agricultural event pursuant to M.G.L.c. 138, Section 15F has been approved.

Please remember that, upon certification of an agricultural event by MDAR, the farm-winery must submit a copy of the approved application to the local licensing authority along with the application for obtaining a special license from the city or town in which the event will be held. Upon issuance of a special license, the winery should confirm that a copy of the special license was sent by the local licensing authority to the Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission (ABCC) at least seven (7) days prior to the event.

Sincerely,

John Lebeaux, Commissioner